I must write to correct a mistake

-

that I made the other evening.

I was wrong in thinking that the average

yvield on our invesiments was over 4% last year.
It was exastly 4%.

In these days I suppose we must regard
ourselves as being fortunate to earn that much om an

AVETLLe .

was a great plsasure to have
University matters the other e
A

Yodrs sincerely,

F. E. Meredith, Esq., K.C.,
215 St.James St. %, ,
HONTHEAL. CUE.




